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County of Santa Cruz

REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY

.701 OCEAN STREET, ROOM 510, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060-4000

(831) 454-2280 FAX: (831) 4543420 TDD: (831) 454-2123

TOM BURNS, AGENCY ADMINISTRATOR

May 26,1999
Agenda: June 8, 1999

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

REQUEST TO DEFER REPORT ON CAPITOLA  ROAD
BETWEEN SEVENTH AVENUE AND THIRTIETH AVENUE

Dear Members of the Board:

In January of 1999, as part of approving a Route Concept, your Board directed
Public Works and Redevelopment staff to initiate a community input process for developing
a formal plan line for Capitola Road and report back to the Board on or before June 8,
1999, with any additional recommendations arising from that process.

Given the number of other project commitments made by the Redevelopment
Agency, the staff will be unable to complete the community input process as previously
scheduled.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that the Board of Supervisors defer consideration
of this report on Capitola Road between Seventh and Thirtieth Avenues until September
21, 1999.

Redevelopment Agency Administrator
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RECOMMENDED:

Su‘s’an  A. Mauriello
County Administrative Officer

cc. Public Works
Redevelopment
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